
 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 6th July 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Author Event – Tuesday 12th July 2022 

 

We are pleased to advise you about a school event with author Phillip Reeve and illustrator 

Sarah McIntyre at the Plymouth Guildhall on Tuesday 12th July for children in Year 4. During the 

event, the dynamic duo will launch ‘Gadgeteers’ the Summer Reading Challenge for 2022 and 

encourage children to visit the library and read over the holidays.  Children will learn all about 

Kevin vs The Unicorns, from Oxford University Press, the latest adventure in the Roly Poly Flying 

Pony series as well as enjoying live drawing, interactive story building and some surprises! 

Opportunity to buy signed books 

There will be the opportunity for children to buy personally signed books as listed below. Should 

you wish your child to be able to purchase books, they will need to bring money with them on 

the day. Of course, pupils are under no obligation to buy books but we do want to alert you to 

this opportunity in order to avoid disappointment. Often pupils are very inspired to read the 

author’s book after such a visit and this is a unique opportunity for them to have books signed 

and personally dedicated. 

 
All books will be available for sale at specially reduced prices for this event only. (£6.99  only £5.00 each!) 

 

                    

 

Travel arrangements 

 

Please note that the children will be accompanied by Lipson Vale staff as we walk to the event 

after morning registration, but the event will make no difference to the usual times of the school 

day.   As usual, can you please make sure your child brings a water bottle to school and applies 

sun cream in case of sunny weather.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

  

Many thanks for your support, 

 

Mrs Low and the Year 4 team.  


